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NEWSLETTER

Happy Independence Day!

Please reach out to any Board member for neighborhood issues, suggestions, etc. or email 
besthillmeadowshoa@gmail.com

Please be respectful of your neighbors!

Community Yard Sale Results

Thank you to all residents that participated 
in the Community Yard Sale! The Donation 
House had several donated items by Best 

Hill Meadows residents and raised $144 for 
the food bank, donated 3 large boxes of 
clothes for those in need, and donated 
several items to a thrift store where 

proceeds support the local community. A 
special thank you to Karla Sobecki for 

organizing the event!

The 4th of July is just a few weeks 
away and CDA offers so many events 
for residents to enjoy this holiday 
celebration (some listed below). We 
would like to remind residents that 
Aerial Fireworks are illegal in Kootenai 
County. Only fireworks which contain 
the Safe and Sane marking, or were 
sold from local vendor stands are 
allowed. If you choose to light off Safe 
and Sane fireworks within the Best 
Hills Meadows Community, please do 
so with great care and be sure to clean 
up any litter created by the fireworks. 

Dear BHM Residents,

Kiwanis Flag Project

Would you like to show your support by raising a 
flag for our national holiday?

For more information visit
panhandlekiwanis.org/flags or email 

If so, the Kiwanis will place a flag in your lawn at 
sunrise and take it down at sunset. The cost is $40 

for the remaining three national holidays and 
proceeds support various community projects. 


